LAGOS STATE GOVERNMENT

EDUCATION DISTRICT V

@\ ADEOLU SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL

TOLU OLODIAPAPA, LAGOS.

/Our Ref:

" Date: /6“/0'0(7\

Your Ref:.

16™ October, 2009

The Executive Director,
Ajegunle Community Project
64A Kirikiri Road, (ACP)
Olodi Apapa.

Dear Sir,
LETTER OF RECOMENDETION

I wish to request for the visit of Ajegunle Community Project group to
train new set of students on the programme of war against Gender Based -
Violence.

The school had benefited from the programme last year and it is our wish
that the school will continue to benefit from the laudable programme.

Thanks in Anticipation.

Yours Faithfully,

ADEOL S‘EN R SEL.6CHOOL |
APARA
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